
Greenspun School Organizational Team 
Minutes for meeting on April 16, 2025 

 
SOT members: 

Ashley Hanks (parent) present​ ​ Jackie Carducci, Principal absent 
​ Angie Lee (parent) present​​ ​ Kara Matthews (teacher) present 

Amber Whiting (parent) present​ ​ Casey Juliano (teacher) present 
Krysta Ortiz (parent) present​ ​ Liza Neilson (support staff) present 
Stephen Silberkraus (parent) present​ Andrew Slocum (teacher) present 
Mailee Wachter (student rep.) absent​ Camila Courtney (student rep.) absent 

 
Also present: 

Casandra Iglitz, Assistant Principal 
Katja Hermes, Assistant Principal 

 
 

●​ Krysta calls the meeting to order at 2:36pm 
●​ Krysta asks the team to review the minutes from March 26.  The team unanimously 

approves the minutes from March 26.  
●​ Krysta inquires about the repair/replacement of the soccer goal, Casandra explains that 

the admin team is addressing the issue with the soccer coach 
●​ Jackie announces that GJHS has received a very generous donation from the 

Greenspun family organization of $76,000 for various school improvement projects and 
initiatives.   

●​ Jackie adds that the donation is earmarked for various projects around the school, 
including helping our Robotics team travel to the world championships, and some safety 
and landscaping projects.  

●​ Andy inquires about the Instaraise schoolwide fundraising project that was sent out to 
all GJHS families last week.  The donations to this fundraiser will help support various 
school improvement projects around the school.  The information was sent directly to 
families via email and phone call.   

●​ Jackie explains that donors can choose the category that they would prefer their 
donation go towards, and that additional promotion will be sent out in the near future.  

●​ Steve adds that the new bleachers have placard holders that can be used for 
fundraising, so families can buy commemorative placards assigned to seats in the 
bleachers.  

●​ Krysta adjourns the meeting at 2:49pm 
 
 
Next SOT meeting date is Wednesday, May 7 at 2:30pm in the library.  


